

Lesson Summary:

Luke 2:21-35 takes place after the birth of Jesus, the Messiah. We read about a man named Simeon who loved and believed in God. Simeon was promised by the Holy Spirit that he would see the Messiah before he died. Simeon was eagerly awaiting meeting the promised Messiah. One day, he was led by God to go to the temple to meet Jesus when Mary and Joseph were presenting Him there. When Simeon saw Jesus, he began praising God for fulfilling His promise by sending the Messiah. Jesus came to offer the gift of salvation for all people who put their trust in Him. We, too, can believe in Jesus and accept the gift of salvation He offers us through His death and resurrection. We can rejoice and praise God for sending His Son to earth so that those who believe in Him may be saved!

Series Bible Verse:

Luke 2:10-11

But the angel said to them, "Do not be afraid. I will bring you good news that will cause great joy for all the people. Today in the town of David a Savior has been born to you, He is the Messiah, the Lord."

Questions:

- 1. Who told Simeon he would meet the Messiah?
- 2. What did Simeon do when he saw Jesus?
- 3. What is something you can praise God for this week?

Announcement's:

Come to Impact Kids Wednesday Nights from 6:30-8:00 pm



THE PROMISE OF CHRISTMAS

Spot 8 differences between the two pictures.



